
The Minnesota Department of Transportation is planning a reconstruction of Highway 67 through Clarkfield 
in 2023. This reconstruction includes replacing pavement, storm sewer and sidewalks. Pedestrian ramps will 
also be added.

Project summary
»» Reconstruction of Highway 67 from just east of Highway 59 to 6th street.

»» Replacement of sidewalks and addition of pedestrian ramps to meet Americans with Disabilities  
(ADA) standards.

»» Replacement of storm sewer

»» As part of the reconstruction project, the City of Clarkfield will have the option to make downtown 
design improvements (i.e. lighting, benches, planters, etc.).

»» Estimated project cost is $4.4 million

Project timeline
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Contact us
Aaron Vacek (SRF)
(763) 249-6752
avacek@srfconsulting.com

Lowell Flaten (MnDOT)
(320) 214-6367
lowell.flaten@state.mn.us

Project website
mndot.gov/d8/projects/hwy67clarkfield


